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Benesch Law Car Finishes Second at
NASCAR Grant Park 220

Press Releases

Benesch is pleased to announce that the #31 Benesch Law car, driven by Justin Haley, finished
second at the Grant Park 220 NASCAR Chicago Street Race on Sunday, July 2nd.

“We could not be more excited to extend our congratulations to Justin Haley and the entire Kaulig
Racing team on their impressive performance at the first-ever NASCAR Chicago Street Race,” said
Managing Partner Gregg Eisenberg. “We were truly proud to partner with our friends at Kaulig for this
event and look forward to their continued success on the tracks!”

Benesch partnered with client Kaulig Racing for the highly anticipated inaugural NASCAR Street
Race, which put the Benesch brand on full display in front of the tens of thousands of attendees and
millions of people watching the race on TV nationwide.

The race was historic for NASCAR; it marked the first street race in its 75-year history. Streets in and
around downtown Chicago’s Grant Park were shut down to traffic and transformed into a 2.2-mile
course for the event.

Benesch attorneys, friends and family were there to cheer on Haley — who finished second behind
Shane Van Gisbergen — following a thrilling race that began late due to weather.


https://www.linkedin.com/company/kaulig-racing-inc-/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nascar-live/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/ACoAABfwqr4B4NKinJB5xdBwrfb-PskZorqjAEw
https://www.nascarchicago.com/

